
  

 

Newsletter 6th May 2022  

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
 
Welcome back to Term 5! 
 
This is a very short term and we have a lot going on. 
 
Thank you to all who attended the Easter 
Eggstravaganza! What a super event and the rain 
didn’t stop the fun. 
 
The first two weeks back have already been very 
exciting at Shaw School. 
 
On Tuesday we took 39 children to Birmingham NEC 
for Young Voices. This was a super event and the 
children did amazingly well. This was a great 
experience, and I am sure something they will 
remember for a very long time. Many thanks to Mrs 
Burke for organising this wonderful trip. 
 
We are very excited to be taking part in a “Design a 
crown competition” for the Village fete being held on 
Saturday 4th June 2022. 
 
Children will be making a crown in school and Daisy 
at Coppin’s Jewellers in Corsham will be judging a 
winner. The winning crown will be made into a real 
crown to be displayed in school! 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 

Kathryn Clark 

 
 
 
 

We continue to be impressed by children showing us 
the Core values throughout the day at Shaw School. 

 
 
 

This weeks Values winner was Isabelle Foster 
 

Well done to all who were nominated – keep it up! 
 
 

COURAGE COMPASSION CREATIVITY 
 

 

 

  

 

Follow us 
 

Twitter - @ShawCEPrimary  
Facebook - Shaw CofE Primary School.   

 TD dates for next year: 
 
Thursday 1st September 2022 
 
Wednesday 19th October 2022 
 
Friday 10th February 2023 
 
Friday 31st March 2023 
 
Monday 3rd July 2023 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Dates for your diary  
 

Mon 9th May Yr. 6 SATS week 

Friday 13th May Disco – 4.00 – 5.30pm 

Friday 20th May Jubilee Tea party 

Mon 23rd May Yr6 Cornwall week 

Sat 28th May – 
Sun 5th June 

Half term holiday 

Jun 22  

Monday 6th June TD day 

Thu 9th and Fri 
10th June 

Yr. 3 Beer residential 

Jul 22  

Monday 4th July TD day 

Thurs 7th and Fri 
8th July 

Yr. 4 Oxen wood residential 

Saturday 9th July Summer Fete 

Mon 11th and 
Tues 12th July 

Yr. 5 and 6 Play 

Wed 13th and 
Thurs 14th July 

Yr. 5 Braeside residential 

Thursday 22nd 
July 

Yr. 6 Leavers Assembly 

Friday 22nd July End of term 
 
 
 

 

A few reminders please: 
 

• Can school uniform be named, 
especially jumpers and cardigans. As 
the warmer weather is beginning to 
arrive we have a lot of lost jumpers 
and cardigans waiting to be returned 
loving homes. 

• Make sure bottles come to school 
with water in them, again with the 
warmer weather we want to get 
everyone hydrated and encourage 
healthy options of water. 

• Remember a sun hat to wear at 
lunchtimes and playtimes. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please support the village fete. 
They are in need of volunteers to 
help on the day. Please email if 
you feel you can help. 

On Friday 20th May 2022 we will be 
holding a Jubilee Tea party.  
PAFOS have kindly donated plates, cups, 
napkins, tablecloths and bunting for the 
event. 
Nearer the time we will be asking 
children to bring in food for the event, a 
list will be provided for each class. 
On the day please can children come 
dressed in red, white and blue. 
The event will happen in the afternoon 
and will include judging for the crown 
competition.  
 

 
 
 


